
University Recruiters, 

I am writing to you on behalf of GB Oliver. GB is a current player of mine for our 
travel baseball program called Ignite Baseball in Santa Fe NM. I am also the head 
baseball coach at Santa Fe High School.

I’ve had the privilege of coaching GB since 2018. He is by far one of the most 
impressive people I have ever coached. An incredibly talented ball player that can do 
just about anything you could ask on a baseball field. He is a solid defender at any 
position and an extremely strong hitter. 

The most impressive traits that GB possesses are off the field. I have yet to meet a 
player as dedicated as he is. He has spent his whole life on a ranch in northern NM 
that his family owns. Through this time he has developed a ton of useful skills as well 
as a great work ethic. He is so dedicated to self improvement that he built his own 
batting cage and training area outside his home. The nearest teammates and training 
facilities are far away from where he lives so building his own batting cage has 
allowed him to continue working on his game as much as he can. He also drives 
multiple hours to attend every game, practice, or team event. I have never met a high 
school kid that was so willing to take his development into his own hands. The 
maturity he shows combined with his work ethic will allow him to be successful at 
anything he chooses to do in life.

GB is an incredibly talented athlete, tough, and hardworking. He is a good student 
and knows what it takes to be successful. Please consider GB for your institution as 
he would be a wonderful addition. Thank you for your time and consideration.


